
Public Notice
Public Notice

Public Hearing and First Reading 
of Hancock County Ordinance 
no. 17 to Re-Establish Election 
Precinct Boundaries
	 The Hancock County Board 
of Supervisors will hold a public 
hearing regarding re-establishing 
election precinct boundaries on 
December 28, 2021 at 9:15 a.m. in 
the Hancock County Board of Su-
pervisors’ Meeting Room, Garner, 
Iowa. Immediately following the 
public hearing, the Board of Super-
visors will hold the first reading of 
Ordinance no. 17 as amended, An 
Ordinance to Re-Establish Election 
Precinct Boundaries in Hancock 
County. The ordinance is being 
amended to certify the 2020 cen-
sus populations for each precinct. 
There were no changes to precinct 
boundaries.
	 A complete copy of Ordinance 
no. 17 as amended is available at 
the Hancock County Auditor’s Of-
fice, 855 State Street, Garner, Iowa.
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